
Planning for 
success

Teaching someone to drive can be an enjoyable and 
rewarding experience. You can learn the important 
first steps on how to teach a learner driver and 
develop their life-long habits at a free workshop run 
by the Department of Transport and Main Roads.

When: Thursday 15 November 2018, 4pm-6pm

Where: Nambour
               Venue and address details will be provided at time        	
	 of booking

Bookings essential                                                     
Contact Kerrie from the Road Safety Team                       	
on 0417 737 107 to book.
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